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Framed Image 
Abstracts! 

Continuing thru August 31st 2016 
(This show has now been replaced but the paintings are available in the studio!) 

 
During a trip back to Ontario, Canada in May 2003, I was just blown away by  

the colours and shapes of the land patterns while driving through 
the Missouri Valley in Iowa. I was inspired to create these abstracted land pattern 

paintings. 
 



 
© "Land Pattern Series #5" 30 x 40 Oil/Canvas 

This was one of my all-time favourites to paint! Loved this popular series. 

You can see the whole series here: http://allenfineart.com/abstracted.shtml  
 

 
© Land Pattern Series #14 12 x 36 Oil/Canvas 

This was a trio of paintings with the first the more “realistic” version, the  
second one was with the “colour pushed” and the third, the abstracted version! 

It is fun to see them together: http://allenfineart.com/abstracted.shtml  
 

http://allenfineart.com/abstracted.shtml
http://allenfineart.com/abstracted.shtml
http://allenfineart.com/paintings/abstracted/LandPattern5.shtml
http://allenfineart.com/paintings/abstracted/LandPattern14.shtml


 
©Bear Creek Inspiration (Diptych) 30 x 60 Diptych Oil/canvas 

                                                                                                                                                                                           
                                                                                      

 

I painted En Plein Air at Bear Creek one morning and couldn’t wait to get home to try it 
as an abstract! 

This one was turned continually as I painted and finally to get the orientation of the two 
pieces but I love it! 

Can you see which way to turn it to have it look like the creek, snow, ice and winter 
bushes? 

 
 

To purchase these paintings, contact: 
Framed Image 

5066 East Hampden Ave.  
Denver, CO 80222  

303-692-0727  
Hours: Tue-Fri 10-5:30, Sat 10-5 

info@framedimage.net  
www.framedimage.net 

 
………………………………………………………………. 

 
Websites I visit!  

 
Thanks Phil for the reciprocal mention! 

 
My friend Phil Levine has two websites! 

 
He specializes in art painting workshops all over the world! 

http://www.phillevine.com and he is a talented New York City painter. 
And he still finds time to put out a monthly Newsletter! 

mailto:info@framedimage.net
http://www.framedimage.net/
http://www.phillevine.com/
http://allenfineart.com/paintings/abstracted/BearCreekInspiration.shtml


http://www.1worldarttravel.com/  
Take a look! 

 
Those of you who studied at the Art Students League Denver may  

Remember that Phil was one of the original founders of the League.  
Thanks Phil for all you’ve done for artists! 

 

 
 The Art Students League of Denver commissioned a 

   bust of Phil for founding the school 
 

…………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Shows You Must See! 
 

Pace Center in Parker: 
 

Contemporary Fauvists 
A 4-Person Art Show & Sale 
July 15 – September 5, 2016 

 
Peggi Kroll Roberts, Scott Switzer, Madeleine O’Connell & Jeannie Paty 

 
It isn’t often that we get to see Peggi Kroll Roberts’ beautiful 

work in these parts! Plus we got to meet Peggi and her husband Ray Roberts 
both very accomplished artists. Ray will be appearing in Steamboat Springs, CO 

with Plein Air Painters of America, opening next week! 
 

(8/5/2016 - 10/15/2016 Steamboat Art Museum) 

 

http://www.1worldarttravel.com/


 
 

 
Photos by David Allen 

 

Plus I’m the proud new owner of a Peggi Kroll Roberts painting! 
 

We also enjoyed talking to Scott Switzer who we knew when he  
used to show at the Patrons Gallery in Cherry Creek North.  

He has gone more Abstract! Check them out. 
 

Madeleine O’Connell’s work is very strong and highly coloured. 
 

Denver’s own Jeannie Paty has some wonderful work in the show too! 
 

Worth taking a look at this show curated by Denver Curator Rose Frederick. 
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Found a new home in August! 
 

 
“Last One Had To Be White” 

 
…………………………………………………………..   

 



Please share this newsletter with your friends.  
I love to share my art! 

 

Invite them to sign up here:  
Thanks! 

 
 

http://allenfineart.com/mailinglist.shtml

